
6th November – The Food Project 

 
The Food Project, where we donate money to The 

Helping Hands who feed the ragpickers. Each 
month, a member of the Board of Directors 

contributes a meal. This month's meal was 
generously sponsored by Suman our Charter 

President. 
 

 

  

16th February – Supporting Education 

Through PNI Kashmir Project 
 

IPDG Arun Bhargava announced the PNI 
Kashmir Project, marking a significant 

contribution towards education. Rtn. 
Sangeeta Ruia (Mumbai Divas) and her 

spouse, Rtn. Prakash Ruia (Mumbai Royales), 
each donated ₹10 lakhs for the construction 

of new schools, empowering communities 
through education. A heartfelt salute to their 

generosity and commitment to making a 
difference! 

12th February – Galentines 
Celebration at RCMD 

 
RCMD celebrated a fun-filled 

Galentines at Ocho, where 
members twinned in style—

matching colors, prints, or 
accessories! 

 
Our President, Rtn. Sonali Desai, 

welcomed everyone warmly, 

spreading joy with a "Jadu Ki 
Jhappi" for new and familiar faces 

alike. The event was a lively mix of 
fashion, dance, and performances, 

leaving the audience mesmerized. 
A heartfelt thanks to the February 

team for curating this fabulous 
afternoon! 
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28th February – Donation of Benches 

 
We proudly donated 25 more benches, 

each seating three children, to Guru 
Nanak English High School, Andheri (E), 

supporting the education of children 
from low-income families. The school's 

dedicated trustees and our members 
witnessed the students' joy and 
confidence. 
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District 3141 Creates History! 

 
A proud moment as District 3141 was awarded the World No. 1 Trophy for overall 

TRF Contribution in RY 2023-24 by Rotary International at the Rotary Institute, Kochi 
on 6th December 2024.  

IPDG Arun Bhargava, TRF Avenue Chair Rtn. Prakash Ruia, and Rtn. Sangeeta Ruia 
were honored with a standing ovation for their exceptional efforts.  

Heartfelt congratulations to the IPP Mahima Khandelwal & Rotary and the entire TRF 

team for this historic achievement! 

February Annapurna Project 
 

The Food Project, where we donate money to 
The Helping Hands who feed the ragpickers. 

Each month, a member of the Board of Directors 
contributes a meal. This month's meal was 

generously sponsored by Sunita Goyal. 
 


